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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL AND HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL
Welcome to Term 3!

We have had an exciting start so far and we are looking forward to some special events coming
up this term that celebrate family, student learning and the community- please come along and
benefit from these special occasions.

We love having parents as part of our day to day College life and giving them an opportunity to
connect with other families, some opportunities this term include;

Junior School Assemblies on Fridays at 1.45pm

From 1.30pm, sign in at the front office and make your way to the S block Hall.

K - 2 Assemblies will take place in the odd weeks (Weeks 1, 3, 5, 7, 9)

3 - 6 Assemblies will take place in the even weeks (Week 2, 4, 6, 8, 10)

Different Junior School classes will feature each week to share their learning. Your child will surely
love to have you there. Students also receive Principal and College awards and parents will be
contacted if this is happening for your child at the week’s assembly.

MRK Café on Fridays from 7.30am

From 7.30 until 9.30am you can enjoy Coffee made by our very own barista Josh who is also part

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2



of our College Community as a Year 4 parent.  This is a fun time of connection and delicious
foods!  

Our Parent Community Network have also been organising some meet-ups for different Year
Groups.  What a lovely way to get together, thank you to our Parent Volunteers for this great
initiative!

We are looking forward to the term ahead and welcoming you to our upcoming events.

Mrs Sandy Wheeler
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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